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Housing New Zealand Corporation PO Box 2628, Wellington 6140

19 MAY 2016

Fraser
fyi-request-2989-898f9546 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Fraser

Thank you for your email received on 18 May 2016 about an article in the Dominion Post
regarding the sale of Housing New Zealand properties in Upper Hutt.

| am sorry that you did not receive the letter that Housing New Zealand provided to
residents near the relevant properties. You may live just outside the area where these
were hand-delivered. | have attached a copy of this letter for your information.

| would also like to request clarification about your comment that “the other portion of my
request remains unanswered”. Do you refer to your most recent email of 2 September
2015 where you request:

“a copy of the construction drawings for the strengthening work, and

a redacted version of the document relating to the empty sections”
It may be easier if you provide me your contact details so we can discuss your request.

Alternatively, you can contact me at alicia.long@hnzc.co.nz or through our Customer
Services Centre on 0800 801 601.

If you would like to speak to someone directly about Housing New Zealand’s plans for our
properties in Upper Huit, and to answer any questions, | invite you to contact Renee
Martin, Stakeholder Relationship Manager, on (04) 439 3078 or
renee.martin@hnzc.co.nz.

Kind regards
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Alicia )@g
Senior Advisor, Government Relations




